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This defeats the entire point of a primary and even worse defeats the point of a " 

Closed Primary".  

 

It's a disgrace that our legislators would continue to try and circumvent our elections 

and the voices of their constuents as often as you do.  

 

This is something that should always be voted on and goes against the Oregon 

Constitution.  Changes to the voting in Oregon must be done via the ballot vote of the 

majority of legal registered voters in the state.  

 

The legislators shouldn't even perceive the idea of attempting to remove the rights of 

the Oregon voters to a closed primary.  

 

Those legislators should be ashamed of themselves for silencing the constituents of 

this state 

 

Vote NO on HB 3166 


